  The Town of Preston met on Monday, October 28, 2019 at the town hall.
  The meeting was called to order at 3:35 PM by Darrel.  Certification of Open Meeting Law Requirements was met.  Roll call was held with Ron, Philip, Darrel, Mary and Cathy present.  
  The purpose of the meeting was to review architect plans for the new East end building. Design suggestions were to decrease from 6 big shop doors to 4 big and 1 smaller door for the pickup, reduce size from 170’ x 60’ to 160’ x 50’, make the office/community size bigger, move the office closer to the building entrance and move the patrolmen’s breakroom and bathroom to the other side of the firewall.
[bookmark: _GoBack]   Next meeting to review changes is scheduled for November 4, 2019 at 3:00 PM.
   Motion by Ron, second by Philip to adjourn at 4:56 PM.  Motion carried.
